
Guild Newsletter

Sunday, October 3, 2021

Important Dates:

School Closed

Friday, October 8
th

Monday, October 11
th
 

Guild Meeting

Thursday, October 21
st
 

7:00PM

Trunk or Treat

Friday October 22
nd

 

5:00PM

Middle School 

Halloween Event 

Friday October 29
th
 

6:00PM

A Letter from the Guild: 

Congratulations to Fridays $100.00 October Cash Raffle 

Winner:   Kaitlin Stitham

There is still time to turn in October Cash Raffle Tickets. 

Please return only your completed cut raffle tickets to the 

school. If you need more tickets, there are extra raffle ticket 

books in the office or send an email to 

guild@staugustineandover.org.  

Flyers for Trunk or Treat went home last week.  This event is 

for Nursery through 4
th
 grade.  We are looking for 25 families to 

volunteer to decorate their trunks.  See flyer below for more 

details. 

Flyers for the Middle School Halloween Night went home 

last week as well.  This event is for 5
th
 through 8

th
 grade. Please 

turn in order forms and checks this week, we need to be able to 

get the shirt order in so that they are here in time for the event!

Reminder our next Guild Meeting is Thursday October 21
st
 at 

7:00PM in the school cafeteria.  All are welcome.  

Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & Events 

at: https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/

Scripture/Prayer:  

Lord Jesus, you are gracious, merciful, and kind. Set me 
free from my prejudice and intolerance towards those I find 
disagreeable, and widen my heart to love and to do good 
even to those who wish me harm or evil
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